
          
 

“911, what is your emergency?” 
 

It could be YOU making that phone call. 

 

The question is, will our police & fire department be there to help?  

 

Answer…? YES, absolutely! 

 

Now, you may be asking yourself what you can do to thank your local police and 

fire department for their dedication to your safety. When they respond to a call, 

they depend on safety equipment, such as bullet proof vests and fireproof gear, to 

protect them while they work to protect the lives of others. Unfortunately, this gear 

expires after a time, leaving these departments with a significant financial burden.  

 

With new budget restraints, both departments need to find funding for their 

requested items. Spirit of Aransas Pass, an IRS 501.c.3 is hosting our 3rd annual 

Baconfest Texas; a fun, salty seaside celebration benefitting the Aransas Pass 

Police and Fire Departments on November 9, 2019. 

 

As a sponsor, you can help ensure the safety of the men and woman who serve our 

community every day. Your financial contribution would mean new and much 

needed safety equipment, that allows these heroes to go home at the end of a long, 

rewarding day. The list of Police and Fire Department needs are attached.  

 

Which one will you sponsor? 

 

Please make checks payable to: 

  Spirit of Aransas Pass 

  322 Huff Street 

  Aransas Pass, TX 78336 

 

Be sure to include the item sponsored sheet with your check. 

 

Thanking you in advance for your generous donation, 

 

The Baconfest Texas Committee 

 


